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	Text1: Shepherd of the Hills Catholic School
3K/4K Classroom Newsletter
November 19, 2019
Mrs. Meg Johlke
mjohlke@sothparish.org/Cell:  920-838-5656
 
	Text2: What are we learning?
 
Our Cooling Off theme has begun.  We are discussing raking leaves, winter yard prep, transitioning trees, falling leaves, temperature and thermometers, temperature tracking, icy cold temps, hibernation, migration, cozy shelters, dressing for cold weather, mittens matter, and facts about bears.  
 
 
	Text3:       We are also discussion rhyming words,
   Thanksgiving words, and the story of Baby
   Moses.
 
We are creating I is for igloo, late fall tree scenes, Thanksgiving wreaths, autumn bracelets, sleeping bears, and our November service project.
 
The Snack/Show-and-Tell Calendar for December is attached.  A paper copy was sent home today.  
 
Reminder:  Tomorrow is Mass.  Students 
must wear khaki pants and a maroon 
uniform polo shirt.  Any long sleeve 
shirts worn under the uniform shirt 
must be solid colored.
 
 
	Text4:       Reminder:  No school Wednesday, 
 November 27th to Friday, November 29th.  
 
 
                   November Theme:
Cooling Off
Shape:  Rectangle
Color:  Brown
Numbers:  7 and 8
Letters:  Gg, Hh, Ii
Religion:  Baby Moses
 
 
 
 
	Text5:  
Activities for Home
Provide an opportunity for your child to observe wildlife throughout the winter months.  Set up a bird feeder or squirrel feeder in your yard.  Position it where your child can easily view it.  Keep the feeder filled throughout the winter because animals will come to rely on you as their food source.  
 
	Text6:       Thank you to everyone who has provided feedback on the Family Project back on
     November 6th.  If you have not yet responded, please feel free to do so.  What did you
      like about it?  What did you not like?  What would you want different?  Thanks!
 


